
45 Day Report – August 25, 2020 

Emergency Financial Aid Grants to Students under Section 18004(a)(1) of the CARES Act during the 
period from July 8th through August 21st were disbursed by Antelope Valley Community College District 
to 200 students in the amount of $29,960. In addition, during the current reporting period, 57 students 
did not claim their awards totaling $14,925.00. These funds have been returned to the CARES Act fund. 

To date, Emergency Financial Aid Grants to Students were disbursed to 12,018* students in the 
amount of $4,435,121.50*. 

To receive an accessible format of this report, please contact Tammara Steffes at tsteffes@avc.edu.

Please see the link below for information provided to AVCCD students. 
https://www.avc.edu/node/3297. 

*During annual reporting it was found number to be 12018 not 12020 as previously reported with an 
amount of $4,435,121.50 not $4,435121.25.




